R.C. Lindsey PTO

May/June 2019

News, Reminders, and Upcoming Events

Thank you!

As we look ahead to the end of the year, we would like to extend our gratitude to all the staff, volunteers, and sponsors who have made this year a success! Please see the back for a listing of our amazing sponsors. Thank you to all who have helped out to make all of the PTO events such fun! With that in mind,

Staff Appreciation week is May 6th -10th

We are getting ready to shower our amazing staff with love! Look for information from your room captain for how your classroom is going to spoil their teachers. PTO will be providing gift bags to all staff without a room caption, a new Keurig and K-Cups, as well as lunch for all of the staff on Thursday. Also new this year, PTO is joining forces with Student Council to provide a fun surprise for the teachers. At lunch, each teacher will have a jar and compliment slips. Have your student fill out a fun compliment for their teachers and at the end of the week they will have a jar filled with love!

Congratulations to the 2019-2020 PTO Board

The PTO held their annual meeting on April 5th. At the meeting the following board members were elected for the 2019-2020 School Year. Congratulations!

Michelle Wiece – Vice President

Katie Cullis - Treasurer

Lynn Barras – Secretary

Currently the role of President is still vacant. Please consider joining the board. If you are interested but the role of President seems too daunting, please reach out! At this point we are willing to get creative. Contact Becky Ohlsen for information@family@mohlsen.com.

STAY IN TOUCH

Visit our Website: www.rclindseypto.org

Follow us on Facebook www.facebook.com/lindseypto

Follow us on Twitter:

@rclindseypto

On Instagram: rclindseypto

Boxtops Contest

We will be holding our last contest of the year from May 13th-24th! It will be a whole school contest! Send them in!

Looking for a directory?

It's all online! Visit www.rclindseypto.org

Read-A-Thon

Mrs. Menta and the Building Leadership Team is looking for volunteers to help with One School One Book that will end in a Read-A-Thon the last week in May. The theme of the Read-A-Thon will be, Building A Team of All-Star Readers and the funds are being raised for new guided reading books. They are looking for volunteers to help with decorations, activities, and gathering sponsors. If interested in helping please contact Mrs. Menta at kim.menta@westg.org.

DATES TO REMEMBER:

5/3: PTO MEETING - MPR 8:45 AM

5/4: FATHER-DAUGHTER DANCE PATTERSON'S ORCHARD HILLS

5/6-5/10: STAFF APPRECIATION

WEEK

5/8: PVR 9 AM

5/13-5/24: BOX TOPS CONTEST

5/13-5/17: SPIRIT WEEK

5/16: POPCORN DAY

5/17: KNDG CELEBRATION

5/20: NO SCHOOL

5/24: 4TH AND 5TH GRADE CONCERT

2 PM GYM

5/27: NO SCHOOL

6/6: FIELD DAY

6/7: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 5^{TH} GRADE AWARDS & CLAP

OUT

Field Day

Field day will be on June 6th. Be on the lookout for more information and volunteer opportunities from your room captain.

PTO will be providing lunch that day. We will be serving pizza, fruit, chips and water. The cafeteria will not be open that day. Students can pack their lunch if preferred. We are looking for volunteers to help cook/serve lunch.

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities

<u>Parent Volunteer Room</u> – Help teachers with copying, laminating and cutting. Contact Jill Wierzbicki @ jill4577@hotmail.com

<u>Popcorn Day Helpers</u> – Help with popping, bagging, and selling popcorn. Contact Mette Douglas @ metteshe@yahoo.com

<u>Father-Daughter Dance</u> – Help with decorations, crafts, and refreshments. Contact Becky Ohlsen @ family@mohlsen.com

<u>Field Day Lunch</u> – Help with cooking, serving, and cleaning up lunch on field day. Contact Becky Ohlsen @ family@mohlsen.com

<u>Read-a-thon</u> – Help with decorations, sponsors, and activities. Contact Kim Menta @ kim.menta@westg.org